
From: Dixon, Martin [mailto:Martin.Dixon@nelincs.gov.uk]  
Sent: 22 July 2015 16:54 
To: Hornsea2 
Cc: Simon Gamage (GamageS@rpsgroup.com); Limmer, Richard; Jarvis, Cheryl; Hattle, Lara 
Subject: FW: Re: Hornsea Offshore Wind Farm (Zone 4) 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Further to the response of North East Lincolnshire Council in relation to questions CL14 and 
CL15 and comments made in the SoCG and LIR the following update is provided; 
 
It is now confirmed that having further reviewed the issue in relation to the A18 in more 
detail, to assess the impact the proposal may have, North East Lincolnshire Council is content 
with the mitigation measures proposed by the applicant and have no further comments to 
make at this stage. 
 
I trust this is of value 
 
Regards 
 
Martin 
Mr Martin Dixon 
Principal Development Management Officer | Cofely Origin 1, Origin Way, Europarc, 
Grimsby, DN37 9TZ 
01472 324262 
Fax: 01472 324262 
www.cofely-gdfsuez.co.uk martin.dixon@nelincs.gov.uk ‘North East Lincolnshire Council 
and Cofely, working in partnership to deliver a stronger economy and stronger communities’ 

You may need Building Regulations – contact bc@nelincs.gov.uk 

Need Ordnance Survey Maps for your Planning or Building Control Application 
– contact planning@nelincs.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Dixon, Martin  
Sent: 15 July 2015 17:15 
To: Hornsea2 (Hornsea2@pins.gsi.gov.uk) 
Cc: Toulson, Emma 
Subject: Re: Hornsea Offshore Wind Farm (Zone 4) 
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http://www.cofely-gdfsuez.co.uk/
mailto:martin.dixon@nelincs.gov.uk
blocked::http://www.west-lindsey.gov.uk/residents/planning-and-building/building-control/the-benefits-of-using-local-authority-building-control/
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mailto:Hornsea2@pins.gsi.gov.uk


Dear Sirs 
 
Your Ref EN010053 
 
Our Ref HOR2-AFP185 
 
Response by North East Lincolnshire Council 
 
Thank you for your Rule 8 letter dated 22nd June 2015 with regard to the above. Please find 
attached the Local Impact Report of North East Lincolnshire Council which also provides 
representation on the proposals. Please also find attached North East Lincolnshire Councils 
response to the first round of written questions. A statement of Common Ground has also 
been agreed and will be submitted by the applicant. 
 
North East Lincolnshire Council would also like to have the opportunity to attend and 
potentially address the open floor hearing scheduled for Tuesday 28th July 2015 and attend 
the issue specific hearings. 
 
I trust the above is of value and please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any 
clarification or assistance. 
 
Regards 
 
Martin 
Mr Martin Dixon 
Principal Development Management Officer | Cofely Origin 1, Origin Way, Europarc, 
Grimsby, DN37 9TZ 
01472 324262 
Fax: 01472 324262 
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